



15 January 2021

Dear Parent or Carer

Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award Update

I am writing to you with a further update regarding your child's Duke of Edinburgh Award.

Following the latest government guidance the Duke of Edinburgh team in school have made the difficult decision to once again suspend expeditions for this academic year. I would have liked nothing more than to have been able to complete the expedition section with my participants; however, with this latest lockdown, and the measures that will likely be imposed following it, it is increasingly unlikely that we can feasibly offer expeditions in the way that we would like to.

Given that we have regrettably had to cancel expeditions once again, I will be issuing you with a refund equal to the final instalment amount; for Bronze participants this is £55. We are refunding you this amount as the money from the final instalment for your child's award is normally used to fund the expedition section.

In order to issue you your refund, please will you e-mail me at the address below the account name, account number and sort code for the account you wish the refund to be credited to and I will pass this information onto our finance team on your behalf.

I understand this situation is less than ideal; however, please be assured that students are still able to achieve their Certificates of Achievement upon completion of their Skills/Physical/Volunteering sections. I know this isn't the full award level, but it shows recognition to students for their hard work, and students do still have the opportunity to complete their award in full if they choose to complete their expedition sections at a later date.

I will be running expeditions again at some point in the future, and your child will be given the opportunity to participate in those expeditions when they happen. If your child chooses to complete their expedition section with us when we are able to run them again, we will take payment for those expeditions at that time.

In the meantime, it is really important that students of all award levels continue to work on their Physical, Skills, and Volunteering sections themselves at home so that they can achieve their Certificates of Achievement.

I apologise for further disappointing news, however, I hope you will agree that given the circumstances at the moment we have made the right decision for our Award Participants.

If students have any questions/queries about any of their other section work they can contact me at the following e-mail address: jess.yates@driffieldschool.org.uk

Yours faithfully

Miss J Yates

Duke of Edinburgh Manager



The Education Alliance (operating as Driffield School and Sixth Form) is a charitable limited company registered in England and Wales No. 7542211 whose registered office is at East Dale Road, Melton, North Ferriby, HU14 3HS.











